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DIARY DATES 
Dates can be subject to change; please check each 

newsletter issue to ensure you have current information. 
 

2016 
 

April  
4th-8th SAPSASA Softball Carnival 
11th SSSSA Athletics 
12th Parent Teacher Interviews 

(Primary) 
13th Parent Teacher Interviews 

(Primary & Secondary) 
15th Last day Term 1 
 
May 
2nd First Day Term 2 
7th Luv Boat Performance 
10th NAPLAN 
 Knock Out Netball/Football 

Trials 
11th NAPLAN 
12th NAPLAN 
16th Governing Council Meeting 
17th Choir Assessment 
20th USE Cross Country 
25th USE Touch Rugby 
27th SAPSASA Cross Country 
 
June 
1st 9 a side Football 
9th SAPSASA Cross Country 

Championships 
13th Queens Birthday Holiday 
14th School Photos 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 1  Issue 5 5th April  2016 
 

Principalõõs Musing s 

As my first term at Tintinara Area School draws to a close I 
have been reflecting on our past 10 weeks. The students 
here are a credit to themselves, their parents, their teachers 
and their community. Each time I visit classes I see students 
positively engaged in their learning; at whole school events 
such as the Swimming and Athletics Carnivals I see their 
sense of community and sportsmanship. Thank you, Parents 
and Community, for your support over the past three months. 
Thanks to the Governing Council for itsô counsel and support 
as we work toward redefining school improvement goals and 
upgrading facilities. Thanks to our teachers and support staff 
for their professionalism, especially the new members of our 
team who have managed their transition well. 

I have enjoyed the chats down the street and at sports 
carnivals, the willingness of community members and 
organisations to help out and participate in school events is 
commendable. After listening to parents and community 
members I believe you value our teachers and their 
commitment to your children and would like to see us support 
our teachers with professional development opportunities, 
including better use of technology, and continue to improve 
facilities such as the toilets and change rooms. 

The student result data indicates we are a good school, with 
good students, and good results within our partnership. Our 
school will not be disadvantaged by its size or location, our 
students have the right to a quality education, delivered by a 
professional team of staff highly valued by its community. Our 
standards include those set by the education department and 
we have an obligation to meet or exceed the standards. 

Looking forward we will strive to improve our teaching practice, to enhance the learning 
experiences of all students. I believe we will achieve this through systematic data collection 
and the introduction of a consistent approach to data, informing strategies for teaching. Our 
students deserve the best opportunities we can provide and together we will be successful. 

I hope you and your families enjoy the Term One break and look forward to seeing you 
again soon as we continue this journey together. 

Mike Sadleir 
 

Tintinara Area School 
Together Achieve Success 
www.tas.sa.edu.au 
Email: dl.0438.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Principal: Mr Mike Sadleir 

Address: 37 Wendt Tce, Tintinara SA 5266 
Postal: PO Box 1596 Tintinara SA 5266 

Phone: (08) 8757 2120 
Fax: (08) 8757 2187 

Governing Council Chairperson: Steve Manning  



Tintinara Area School Page 2 5th April 2016 

  

 

 

Foundation Cl ass    We have begun the year in earnest this term, with lots 

of new routines, skills and inquiries.  

 

 

 

The students have been actively learning the Jolly Phonics sounds and 

actions . We have used our ôsound lidsõ to make words  and blend sounds  

toge ther as we learn to read.  

counting collections  and Tens frames  in Maths  
 

We have been investigating how things move in air and enjoying 
making paper  helicopters and planes.  

Crazy Hat and Hair D ay and Easter Hunt  
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Our focus in  History has been thinking about Family members and ôWhere I come 

from?õ. We have talked about what it was like when I was a baby , then 

constructed a family tree . 
 

We love our time in the Preschool 

playground!  

Medit ation 

jars.  

 

Dots, spots 

and circles  

visual art  

Dramatic play: ôHospitals and Babiesõ 

Baby Sophia 

visited  
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On Wednesday 30th March, a ceremony was held to induct school leaders from the Student 
Representative Council and the House Captains at Tintinara Area School. Mr Sadleir welcomed 
everyone and spoke about the importance of good leadership for all. President of the SRC, Zara Keller 
also gave a speech outlining key goals for SRC in 2016. 

Guest speaker Rhiannon Schilling then spoke of her time at Tintinara Area School and the grounding it 
gave her in life. She spoke of her current agricultural research into salt resistant crops and her work as a 
research scientist, based at University of Adelaide.  Students listened to her describe her own study 
history and how she was influenced by mentors along the way. Her slideshow included images of 
cropping trial plots as well as study pathways. 

The formal event was followed by morning tea in the almost finished Home Economics Centre. The fresh 
scones and Hot Cross buns were quickly eaten by guests, parents and student leaders.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rhiannon �·s Key Messages  

 

�x Follow your interests and consider all your options  
�x Always keep learning  
�x Find a mentor  
�x Take all opportunities available  
�x Have lots of fun  


